
RESOLUTION NO.  2021-09-___ (R) 

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF McKINNEY, 
TEXAS, AUTHORIZING THE CITY MANAGER TO EXECUTE AN 
AGREEMENT FOR FEDERAL LEGISLATIVE CONSULTING SERVICES 
FROM RICH LEIDL, P.C. OF WASHINGTON, DC 

WHEREAS, the City Council of the City of McKinney, Texas has determined the need for 
a legislative consultant to address the City’s interests at the Federal level; 
and 

WHEREAS, the City desires to engage the services of Rich Leidl, P.C. to serve as the 
City’s Legislative consultant on federal issues, including lobbying, regulatory 
issues, assistance in obtaining federal funding, federal approval of City 
projects, and federal legislative and regulatory initiatives. 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF 
McKINNEY, TEXAS, THAT: 

Section 1. The City Council of the City of McKinney, Texas hereby authorizes the City 
Manager to enter into an agreement with Rich Leidl, P.C. through Fiscal Year 
2022. 

Section 2. This Resolution shall take effect as described in Exhibit A, and after the date 
of passage and is so resolved. 

DULY PASSED AND APPROVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF 
McKINNEY, TEXAS, ON THE 21st DAY OF SEPTEMBER, 2021. 

CITY OF McKINNEY, TEXAS 

________________________________ 
GEORGE C. FULLER 
Mayor 

ATTEST: 

__________________________________ 
EMPRESS DRANE 
City Secretary 

APPROVED AS TO FORM: 

________________________________ 
MARK S. HOUSER 
City Attorney 



TEL. 202.686.4847 

rleidl@rjleidlpc.com 

Mark S. Houser, Esq. 
City Attorney 
City of McKinney 
222 N. Tennessee Street 
McKinney, TX 75069 

RICHARD J. LEIDL, P.C.

5335 WISCONSIN AVENUE, N.W. 

SUITE 440 

WASHINGTON, 0.C. 2001 5 

August 31, 2021 

Re: Proposed FY 2022 Agreement between the City of McKinney 
and Richard J. Leidl, P.C. 

Dear Mr. Houser: 

CELL 202.306.3253 

FAX 202.686.2877 

We have appreciated the opportunity to assist the City of McKinney (the "City" or 
"McKinney") on Federal legislative and regulatory issues pursuant to an Agreement that runs 
through September 30, 2021. My efforts during the past year have included: 

Ongoing efforts concerning Federal Aviation Administration ("FAA") approvals for a 
1,500-foot extension of the runway at McKinney National Airport ("Airport") and FAA 
grants for Airport development, including Zoom meetings with the FAA Airports District 
Office in Fort Worth and Congressional Delegation staff. 
Issues concerning various Airport projects. 
Issues concerning the Federal Contract Tower Program, which funds the operation of the 
air traffic control tower at the Airport, including FY 2021 and FY 2022 funding for the 
Program. 
Various FAA regulatory issues. 
Ongoing efforts concerning other Federal grant programs. 
Issues arising under Federal legislation and regulations concerning the COVID-19 crisis, 
including issues under the American Rescue Plan Act. 
Support for FY 2021 and FY 2022 Congressional funding for Federal programs important 
to the City, i.e., the FAA Contact Tower Program, the FAA Airport Improvement Grant 
Program, the NRCS Watershed Rehabilitation Program, the Community Development 
Block Grant Program, and Homeland Security Grant Programs. 

Pursuant to this proposed Letter Agreement between the City and Richard J. Leidl, P.C. 
(the "Firm"), we propose to continue providing legal services for the period from October 1, 2021, 
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